
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

November 1, 2019 
7:30 am 

 
 
The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Michelle Adams, Laurie Nanni, Angel 
Giarraffa, and Melissa Galbraith. 
 
The District Survey is now posted online and Ms. Adams would like everyone to participate. 
 
We are now fully staffed.  Mecaila Vallender is currently the one-on-one aide in Mrs. Sterbentz’s 
room.  When Christi Springer’s resignation is official on 11/8/19, Ms. Vallender will step into her 
position. We have a candidate ready to hire for the the one-on-one aide once that position is 
vacant. 
 
The CTTs have started servicing students.  The funding has come through, and the CTTs are 
becoming accustomed to their schedules.  We have one more CTT who will begin working at 
the beginning of December. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 a.m. 
 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for December 6, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


